
  

 
  
Hello Everyone!  Please feel welcome to reply back to these emails, or contact the person listed within 
any given piece of information, with any questions that you may have.   
  
  
Support Your Local Geological Society:  Attached is the November Utah Geological Association 
(UGA) newsletter and a membership form for 2013. Please consider supporting your local professional 
society by becoming a student member of UGA, which is only $5. UGA offers a number of benefits 
and ways to become involved with other local geoscientists (i.e. great networking) -- and membership 
in a professional society also looks good on a resume. UGA is launching a new online publication 
series, "Geology of the Intermountain West" (see p. 5 of the newsletter), which will become an 
excellent outlet for the publication of undergraduate research projects. 
  
  
Scholarship Reminder:   Students must complete the WSU scholarship application annually. 
Applications are being accepted now with a priority deadline of January 14, 2013.  Academic 
scholarships are awarded based on scholarship application submission date and grade point average. 
Since there are more students applying than there are available funds, the earlier you apply the more 
competitive you will be in receiving a scholarship.  To complete the Scholarship application, please go 
to: https://www.weber.edu/. Log into your eWeber Student Portal to gain access to WSU's student 
application.  
          
         a. Click on the Student Services tab  
         b. Click on the Scholarship Application in the Financial Service section  
         c. Fill in the fields and click the submit at the bottom of the screen  
 
If you experience technical difficulties, Computing Support's IT Service Desk is available 24/7 at (801) 
626-7777.  Please remember all communication is through your eWeber Portal and Weber 
email.  Both should be checked often.  You also have an option of forwarding your Weber email to 
your personal email. 
  
Photo of The Week: 
  



 

Photo taken by Matthew Laird; students explore rock formations during a GEO 4060 
Field Methods field trip to Little Mountain. 

  
Happy Thanksgiving!  Our next newsletter will be sent out Friday, November 30th. 
  
  

 
Dr. Jeff Eaton 
x 6225 

 
Dr. Michael Hernandez 
x 8186 

 
Dr. Rick Ford, Chair 
x 6942 

 
Dr. Marek Matyjasik 
x 7726 

 
Dr. Jim Wilson 
x 6208 

 
Dr. Adolph Yonkee 
x 7419 

 
Marianne Bischoff, secretary   
  
  
Thank you for signing up to receive the WSU Department of Geosciences eNewsletter.  To unsubscribe from this email list, simply send a reply email to Marianne 
Bischoff with the message "unsubscribe" in either the subject line or body of the message.   
 


